
 

16345 Sixth Street – PO Box 2460, La Pine, OR 97739         Ph: 541‐536‐1432 

City of La Pine 
1ST STREET & HWY 97 LANDSCAPE AND 
PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

 
 

Notice of Intent to Award 
Publish Date: March 1, 2017 

 
 
Bid Date: March 1, 2017 
 
 
Number of Bids Received: 3 
 

Low Bidder:  

Vic Russell Construction Inc. $119,420.37 

 
The City intends to award this contract to Vic Russell Construction Inc. at the March 8, 
2017 City Council meeting. 
 
Protests of this Notice of Intent to Award must be filed with the City of La Pine within seven 
calendar days. 

 

Erik Huffman, City Engineer 


